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Before the Storm (World of Warcraft)
The World of Warcraft: Comic Collection brings together eleven digital
World of Warcraft comic books for the first time ever in print!
Featuring all-new stories from the eras of Warlords of Draenor, Legion
and Battle for Azeroth, go deeper into the lore of World of Warcraft
with fan favorites such as Jaina Proudmoore, Magni Bronzebeard,
Gul'dan and many more! Includes never seen concept art and sketches
from Alex Horley, Nesskain and more acclaimed artists!

The World of Warcraft
Though the young Warchief Thrall ended the demon curse that had
plagued his people for generations, the orcs still wrestle with the
sins of their bloody past. As the rampaging Horde, they waged a number
of devastating wars against their perennial enemy -- the Alliance. Yet
the rage and bloodlust that drove the orcs to destroy everything in
their path nearly consumed them as well. Long ago, on the idyllic
world of Draenor, the noble orc clans lived in relative peace with
their enigmatic neighbors, the draenei. But the nefarious agents of
the Burning Legion had other plans for both of the unsuspecting races.
The demon-lord Kil'jaeden set in motion a dark chain of events that
would succeed not only in eradicating the draenei, but forging the orc
clans into an single, unstoppable juggernaut of hatred and
destruction.

World of Warcraft
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Welcome to the realm of Azeroth. Shaped by titans, ruled by ancient
magic. Beset by demons and earth-shattering cataclysms. Where good,
evil, the living, and the undead battle for supremacy. Created in
close collaboration with Blizzard, World of Warcraft®: The Ultimate
Visual Guide, Updated explores the major characters, key locations,
and epic history of this battle-scarred realm, and will capture any
adventurer's imagination with its breadth of detail. With 16 more
pages, this updated guide delves into the new games and expansions
from the world's most popular online role-playing game. Packed with
original images and featuring the latest lore, World of Warcraft®: The
Ultimate Visual Guide, Updated is both an ideal introduction and the
perfect guide to the World of Warcraft universe.

WarCraft War of the Ancients Archive
Companion piece to the WoW Diary

World of Warcraft Chronicle
When the world of Azeroth was young, the god-like titans brought order
to it by reshaping its lands and seas. Throughout their great work,
they followed a magnificent design for what they envisioned Azeroth
would become. Although the titans departed Azeroth long ago, that
design endures to this day. It is known as the Emerald Dream, a lush
and savagely primal version of the WORLD OF WARCRAFT Many are the
mysteries surrounding the Emerald Dream and its reclusive guardians,
the green dragonflight. In times past, druids have entered the Dream
to monitor the ebb and flow of life on Azeroth in their never-ending
quest to maintain the delicate balance of nature. However, not all
dreams are pleasant ones. Recently the Emerald Nightmare, an area of
corruption within the Emerald Dream, began growing in size,
transforming the Dream into a realm of unimaginable horror. Green
dragons have been unexpectedly caught up in the Nightmare, emerging
from it with shattered minds and twisted bodies. Druids who have
entered the darkening Dream lately have found it difficult -sometimes even impossible -- to escape. Nor are these the Nightmare's
only victims: more and more people are being affected. Even Malfurion
Stormrage, first and foremost of the druids on Azeroth, may have
fallen victim to this growing threat. As uncontrollable nightmares
spread across the world, a desperate quest begins to find and free the
archdruid. Soon nature's enemies will learn the true meaning of the
name STORMRAGE

The Art of World of Warcraft
Based on the video game phenomenon, Injustice: Gods Among Us Omnibus
Vol. 2 is the story of a war between gods for the future of humanity.
A GOD GONE MAD. AND THE HEROES WHO SEEK TO SET IT RIGHT. Superman was
Earth's greatest hero. He was the shining beacon of truth, justice,
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and the American way. Forever an inspiration for the brighter future
ahead, the Man of Tomorrow made the world want to be better. Then
everything changed in a single day. When the Man of Steel couldn't
protect those he held most dear, he decided being a hero wasn't
enough. To truly save this world, he would have to abandon his
philosophy as the Big Blue Boy Scout and become the ruler he felt
humankind needed. Superman quickly takes control, forcing unlikely
allies to find each other. Batman, Harley Quinn, Green Lantern, and
even the gods themselves will come together to try to defeat the Man
of Steel. But will they be strong enough? And would anyone change
sides, becoming a champion for the gods? Based on the video game
phenomenon, INJUSTICE: GODS AMONG US OMNIBUS VOL. 2 continues the
story of a war between gods for the future of humanity. Collects
Injustice: Gods Among Us Year Four #1-12, Injustice: Gods Among Us
Year Four Annual #1, Injustice: Gods Among Us Year Five #1-20,
Injustice: Gods Among Us: Year Five Annual #1, Injustice: Ground Zero
#1-12

WORLD OF WARCRAFT
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • An all-new, official prequel novel to The
Battle for Azeroth, Blizzard Entertainment’s next expansion to the
critically acclaimed World of Warcraft videogame. Azeroth is dying.
The Horde and the Alliance defeated the demonic Burning Legion, but a
dire catastrophe is unfolding deep below the surface of the world.
There is a mortal wound in the heart of Azeroth, struck by the sword
of the fallen titan Sargeras in a final act of cruelty. For Anduin
Wrynn, king of Stormwind, and Sylvanas Windrunner, warchief of the
Horde and queen of the Forsaken, there is little time to rebuild what
remains and even less to mourn what was lost. Azeroth’s devastating
wound has revealed a mysterious material known as Azerite. In the
right hands, this strange golden substance is capable of incredible
feats of creation; in the wrong ones, it could bring forth unthinkable
destruction. As Alliance and Horde forces race to uncover the secrets
of Azerite and heal the wounded world, Anduin enacts a desperate plan
aimed at forging a lasting peace between the factions. Azerite
jeopardizes the balance of power, and so Anduin must gain the trust of
Sylvanas. But, as ever, the Dark Lady has her own machinations. For
peace to be possible, generations of bloodshed and hatred must be
brought to an end. But there are truths that neither side is willing
to accept and ambitions they are loath to relinquish. As Alliance and
Horde alike grasp for the Azerite’s power, their simmering conflict
threatens to reignite all-out war—a war that would spell doom for
Azeroth. Praise for Before the Storm “This is easily the best book in
the World of Warcraft series, and I don’t say that lightly. . . . It’s
so much more than a tie-in novel. . . . It’s a beautiful
book.”—Blizzard Watch

World of Warcraft: Ultimate Visual Guide, Updated
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For over a quarter of a century, Warcraft and World of Warcraft
players have been treated to a treasure trove of artifacts, gear,
weaponry, and trinkets of both awe and amusement. Now players can get
an in-depth look at the items they have collectedand the fearsome
powers they hold. From the shining towers of Silvermoon to the
sulfurous Blackrock Mountain to the white stone castles of Stormwind,
the Eastern Kingdoms are vast and full of wonder. Every corner of the
majestic isle contains countless stories, treasures, and more than a
few secrets that some would prefer stay buried. Follow Spymaster
Mathias Shaw and Captain Flynn Fairwind on an expedition across the
Eastern Kingdoms for king and country as they chronicle its history
and catalog the weapons, armor, and powers untold that are scattered
across this sprawling dominion. Penned by New York Times bestselling
author and Blizzard Entertainment writer Christie Golden, Exploring
Azeroth: The Eastern Kingdoms is your first step on a truly remarkable
journey across the beloved lands of Azeroth

Diablo III: Heroes Rise, Darkness Falls
Choose your faction, pick your weapon, and prepare for an astonishing
vision of the world of Azeroth like you've never seen before! Built by
best-selling paper engineer Matthew Reinhardt, the World of Warcraft
Pop- Up Book brings the most well-loved locations of Warcraft to life,
from the classic faction hubs of Ogrimmar and Stormwind, to the battlescarred lands of Lordaeron and Teldrassil, and more! Each page unfolds
into an eye-popping treat, depicting iconic locations with brand new
art and interactive pieces. Unfold each individual spread to form a
map of Azeroth!

World of Warcraft: Stormrage
Frostmourne. It was caught in a hovering, jagged chunk of ice, the
runes that ran the length of its blade glowing a cool blue. Below it
was a dais of some sort, standing on a large gently raised mound that
was covered in a dusting of snow. A soft light, coming from somewhere
high above where the cavern was open to daylight, shone down on the
runeblade. The icy prison hid some details of the sword's shape and
form, exaggerated others. It was revealed and concealed at the same
time, and all the more tempting, like a new lover imperfectly glimpsed
through a gauzy curtain. Arthas knew the blade -- it was the selfsame
sword he had seen in his dream when he first arrived. The sword that
had not killed Invincible, but that had brought him back healed and
healthy. He'd thought it a good omen then, but now he knew it was a
true sign. This was what he had come to find. This sword would change
everything. Arthas stared raptly at it, his hands almost physically
aching to grasp it, his fingers to wrap themselves around the hilt,
his arms to feel the weapon swinging smoothly in the blow that would
end Mal'Ganis, end the torment he had visited upon the people of
Lordaeron, end this lust for revenge. Drawn, he stepped forward. The
uncanny elemental spirit drew its icy sword. "Turn away, before it is
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too late," it intoned. * * * His evil is legend. Lord of the undead
Scourge, wielder of the runeblade Frostmourne, and enemy of the free
peoples of Azeroth. The Lich King is an entity of incalculable power
and unparalleled malice -- his icy soul utterly consumed by his plans
to destroy all life on the World of Warcraft. But it was not always
so. Long before his soul was fused with that of the orc shaman
Ner'zhul, the Lich King was Arthas Menethil, crown prince of Lordaeron
and faithful paladin of the Silver Hand. When a plague of undeath
threatened all that he loved, Arthas was driven to pursue an ill-fated
quest for a runeblade powerful enough to save his homeland. Yet the
object of his search would exact a heavy price from its new master,
beginning a horrifying descent into damnation. Arthas's path would
lead him through the arctic northern wastes toward the Frozen Throne,
where he would face, at long last, the darkest of destinies.

World of Warcraft Chronicle
A Simon & Schuster eBook. Simon & Schuster has a great book for every
reader.

Shadows Rising (World of Warcraft: Shadowlands)
An all-new official prequel novel to Shadowlands, the next expansion
for Blizzard Entertainment’s legendary online game World of Warcraft
“The Horde is nothing!” With those infamous words, Sylvanas Windrunner
betrayed and abandoned the Horde she vowed to serve. The Dark Lady and
her forces now work in the shadows as both the Horde and Alliance,
including her own sister, Alleria, race to uncover her next move.
Struggling to shoulder the crushing weight of leadership, King Anduin
entrusts the void elf and High Exarch Turalyon to uncover Sylvanas’s
whereabouts. The Horde now stands at a crossroads. The various
factions form a council, leaving the mantle of warchief to rest.
Thrall, Lor’themar Theron, Baine Bloodhoof, First Arcanist Thalyssra,
and many other familiar faces rise to this new challenge. But the
threats are numerous, and the distrust runs too deep. When the council
is derailed by a failed assassination attempt on Talanji—the Zandalari
queen and a key ally—Thrall and the rest of the Horde leaders are
forced into action. They empower the young troll shaman Zekhan, still
grieving the loss of Varok Saurfang, with a critical mission to aid
Talanji and help uncover the rising threat against her. Meanwhile,
Nathanos Blightcaller and Sira Moonwarden have been tasked by the Dark
Lady with a terrifying gambit: to kill the troll loa of death himself,
Bwonsamdi. As Zekhan and Talanji work to save Bwonsamdi, their journey
will be a key turning point in bolstering the Horde against the coming
darkness and finding themselves along the way. Failure to save their
allies and the trickster god will surely doom them—but through
success, they may rediscover what makes the Horde strong.

World of Warcraft: The Shattering
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The realm of Azeroth struggles to rally against a brutal dragon attack
and the schemes of an evil Horde war chief.

World of Warcraft: Traveler
Based on the record-shattering computer game, the complete War of the
Ancients trilogy is collected in one volume, and includes The Well of
Eternity, The Demon Soul, and The Sundering. Original.

The WoW Diary (junk)
Discover new and exciting Minecraft base builds, with construction
tips, blueprint spreads, and fun locations—written in official
partnership with the experts at game-creator Mojang. Are you an expert
builder? Looking for inspiration for your next epic build? Then the
search is over! Visit the legendary bases of The Twelve, a guild of
expert builders, who are ready to showcase their most stunning
creations, including flying airships and underwater lairs. Learn their
top tips and tricks for making incredible bases in a variety of
themes, and follow their expert advice to create challenging
structures and complex redstone mechanisms. Full of thematic builds
and unique features, this book of exceptional bases will spark the
imagination of Minecrafters young and old.

The Warcraft: The Last Guardian
A collection of terrifying tales based on the award-winning video
game! A bold demon hunter risks becoming her own worst enemy while
tracking down her sinister prey…A haunted barbarian returns to his
shattered homeland to face a harrowing past…A lone monk scours evil
from an ancient forest where the line between friend and foe has
vanished…A gifted but impetuous wizard finds out that great knowledge
and power come with a price…A proud young witch doctor makes a
chilling discovery that shakes his faith to its core…A desperate
playwright embarks down a dark path of madness and depravity in his
quest for fame…An unscrupulous wagon driver learns that his sole
passenger is harboring a terrifying secret… These are stories from the
world of Sanctuary, a land of mystery and dread that serves as the
backdrop for Blizzard Entertainment's award-winning Diablo video game
series. Although these narratives focus on different characters and
settings, they are bound together by the web of horror and suspense
that is intrinsic to the Diablo universe. In this gothic fantasy
realm, terror is a constant. It comes in many forms, from grotesque
horned demons to the deepest fears of mortal hearts and minds. Brace
yourself for this collection of exciting and frightening tales that
will keep you on the edge of your seat from start to finish.

World of Warcraft: Thrall: Twilight of the Aspects
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A journey through an age of myth and legend, a time long before the
Horde and the Alliance came to be. This definitive tome of Warcraft
history reveals untold stories about the birth of the cosmos, the rise
of ancient empires, and the forces that shaped the world of Azeroth
and its people.This beautiful hardcover book features over twenty fullpage illustrations by World of Warcraft artist Peter Lee and marks the
first in a multipart series exploring the Warcraft universe; from the
distant past to the modern era.

Overwatch
We present 25 warcraft coloring pages to calm yourself down and make
you relaxed. K. K. Kowling is author of many best seling coloring
books.

World of Warcraft: Rise of the Horde
The national bestseller and direct tie-in to the new game expansion
pack Warlords of Draenor—a thrilling novel set in the universe of the
record-breaking, internationally bestselling video game World of
Warcraft! The brutal siege of Orgrimmar is over. Alliance and Horde
forces have stripped Garrosh Hellscream, one of the most reviled
figures on Azeroth, of his title as warchief. His thirst for conquest
devastated cities, nearly tore the Horde apart, and destroyed
countless lives. Now, on the legendary continent of Pandaria, he will
stand trial for his transgressions. Renowned leaders from across the
world have gathered to witness this historic event. As the trial
unfolds, agents of the bronze dragonflight present shocking visions of
Garrosh’s atrocities. For many of those in attendance, these glimpses
into history force them to relive painful memories and even question
their own innocence or guilt. For others, the chilling details stoke
the flames of their hatred. Unbeknownst to anyone, shadowy forces are
at work on Azeroth, threatening not only the court’s ability to mete
out justice…but also the lives of everyone at the trial. © 2015
Blizzard Entertainment, Inc. All Rights Reserved. Blizzard
Entertainment and World of Warcraft are trademarks or registered
trademarks of Blizzard Entertainment, Inc. in the US and/or other
countries.

World of Warcraft Chronicle
From Soldier: 76 to Ana, Tracer to Symmetra, discover the history
behind Overwatch's heroes. How did Bastion become part of the team?
Why did Ana Amari disappear? Where did Tracer get her catchphrase?
Learn all this and more in this hardcover anthology of the first
twelve issues of Blizzard's Overwatch comics, written and illustrated
by an all-star creative team including Matt Burns, Robert Brooks,
Micky Neilson, Nesskain, Bengal, and more. Whether you're an Overwatch
novice or a Grandmaster, this is an essential companion!
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WarCraft Archive
Prepare a feast fit for a warchief with World of Warcraft: The
Official Cookbook, a delicious compendium of recipes inspired by
Blizzard Entertainment’s hit online game. Prepare a feast fit for a
warchief with World of Warcraft: The Official Cookbook, a compendium
of sweet and savory recipes inspired by the hit game from Blizzard
Entertainment. Presenting delicacies favored by the Horde and the
Alliance alike, this authorized cookbook teaches apprentice chefs how
to conjure up a menu of food and drink from across the realm of
Azeroth. Featuring food pairings for each dish, ideas for creating
your own Azerothian feasts, and tips on adapting meals to specific
diets, this otherworldly culinary guide offers something for everyone.
The aromatic Spiced Blossom Soup is perfect for plant-loving druids,
and orcs will go berserk for the fall-off-the-bone Beer-Basted Boar
Ribs. With alternatives to the more obscure ingredients—just in case
you don’t have Chimaerok Chops lying around—this comprehensive
cookbook will ensure that you have no trouble staying Well Fed. Each
chapter features dishes at a variety of skill levels for a total of
more than one hundred easy-to-follow recipes for food and brews,
including: • Ancient Pandaren Spices • Fel Eggs and Ham • Mulgore
Spice Bread • Dragonbreath Chili • Graccu’s Homemade Meat Pie •
Bloodberry Tart • Greatfather’s Winter Ale Whether you’re cooking for
two or revitalizing your raid group for a late-night dungeon run,
World of Warcraft: The Official Cookbook brings the flavors of Azeroth
to life like never before.

Hearthstone: Innkeeper's Tavern Cookbook
A player's omnibus of four original tales traces the game's backstory,
from the arrival of the Burning Legion demonic army on the diverse
world of Azeroth to the ongoing battle for supremacy between warring
kingdoms, in a compendium that includes the titles, Day of the Dragon,
Lord of the Clans, The Last Guardian, and Blood and Honor. Original.
25,000 first printing.

The Cinematic Art of World of Warcraft
In the world of Draenor, the strong and fiercely independent Frostwolf
Clan are faced with increasingly harsh winters and thinning herds.
When Gul’dan, a mysterious outsider, arrives in Frostfire Ridge
offering word of new hunting lands, Durotan, the Clan’s chieftain,
must make an impossible decision: abandon the territory, pride and
traditions of his people, or lead them into the unknown. An original
tale of survival, conflict and magic that leads directly into the
events of Warcraft, an epic adventure from Legendary Pictures and
Universal Pictures, based on Blizzard Entertainment’s global
phenomenon.
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Elements of Game Design
Grim Batol: its dark legacy stretches back into the mists of Azeroth's
past. But most know it as the site of a terrible tragedy -- where the
vile orcs corrupted the hatchlings of the noble Dragonqueen,
Alexstrasza, and used them as weapons of war. Though a band of heroes,
led by the enigmatic mage, Krasus, defeated the orcs and freed the
captive dragons, the cursed mountain stands as another ravaged
landmark within the WORLD OF WARCRAFT But now Krasus -- known to some
as the red dragon Korialstrasz -- senses the malice of Grim Batol
rising once more to threaten those he holds dear. Determined this time
to confront this evil by himself, he is unaware of the quests that
will draw others to Grim Batol and reveal the monstrous truth that
could not only herald their deaths, but usher in a terrible new age of
darkness and destruction.

World of Warcraft
A series of grisly, animalistic murders has rocked the walled town of
Gilneas. A detective sets out to expose the perpetrators and finds
more than he bargained for. Collecting the five-issue mini-series!

World of Warcraft: Night of the Dragon
Blizzard Entertainment and Dark Horse Books are proud to present the
third installment of their bestselling World of Warcraft Chronicle
series! Like its predecessors, Volume III features beautiful fullcolor artwork by Peter Lee, Emily Chen, Stanton Feng, and other fanfavorite artists, as well as intricately detailed maps and spot art by
Joseph Lacroix. Bolster your knowledge of Warcraftlore with this
striking third volume!

World of Warcraft: Arthas
"Contains the never-before-published prologue Charge of the Aspects by
Matt Burns"--Cover.

World of Warcraft Chronicle
Sheathe your sword, draw your cards, and summon more than 50 delicious
bites and cocktails inspired by Blizzard Entertainment’s smash-hit
digital card game. From the best-selling author of World of Warcraft:
The Official Cookbook and A Feast of Ice and Fire: The Official Game
of Thrones Companion Cookbook comes a new collection of delicious
recipes. With the Innkeeper’s Tavern Cookbook, fans will unlock
Hearthstone-inspired eats, cocktails, and mocktails. A replica of
Harth Stonebrew’s own private cookbook, this delightful guide contains
more than fifty all-new recipes perfect for any Fireside Gathering or
game night, from Sarge’s Easy Mac & Cheese to Medivh’s favorite
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martini—and, of course, funnel cake. Complete with mouthwatering color
photos and Harth’s personal notations, recipe modifications, and
reflections, the Innkeeper’s Tavern Cookbook brings the world of
Hearthstone to life like never before. Hearthstone is a fast-paced
digital card game where players sling spells, summon minions, and
command powerful heroes in duels of epic strategy. Featuring familiar
characters from the Warcraft® universe, Hearthstone has won over
legions of fans with its humor and deceptively simple gameplay.

Minecraft: Epic Bases
With never-before-seen concept art and accounts of the creative and
technical process, this is the definitive visual gallery of how
countless artists brought the world of Azeroth to life in incredible
detail and motion.

Injustice: Gods Among Us Omnibus Vol. 2
An introduction to the basic concepts of game design, focusing on
techniques used in commercial game production. This textbook by a wellknown game designer introduces the basics of game design, covering
tools and techniques used by practitioners in commercial game
production. It presents a model for analyzing game design in terms of
three interconnected levels--mechanics and systems, gameplay, and
player experience--and explains how novice game designers can use
these three levels as a framework to guide their design process. The
text is notable for emphasizing models and vocabulary used in industry
practice and focusing on the design of games as dynamic systems of
gameplay.

World of Warcraft: Dawn of the Aspects
It's been years since twelve-year-old Aramar Thorne, a clever boy who
is never without his precious sketchbook, has seen his father. So when
Captain Greydon Thorne comes ashore and asks his son to join him at
sea, it feels as if someone has redrawn Aram's entire world. At sea,
Aram struggles to get along with the Wavestider's crew--especially
second mate Makasa, a tough teenaged girl. Just as Aram starts to get
his head above water, a band of vicious pirates attack the
Wavestrider, turning his world upside down once again. As Aram and
Makasa try to find their way home, they encounter creatures both
terrible and wondrous, and Aram will seek to understand Azeroth's
denizens as he draws them in his sketchbook. But the journey is
hindered by Greydon's compass, which never points north. If the
compass isn't leading Aram and Makasa home--to safety--to what destiny
is it leading? Includes twenty illustrations from the acclaimed
Blizzard artist, Samwise Didier.

Diablo III: Book of Cain
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The World of Warcraft is more than just a game, it's a work of art -and you can enjoy these unique creations outside of the game with The
Art of World of Warcraft. This beautiful hardbound book contains
sketches, concepts, and final colored art for the following: All eight
races -- Dwarf, Gnome, Human, Night Elf, Orc, Tauren, Troll, and
Undead Monsters -- from the Ancients to Magnataurs to Yeti
Environments -- landscapes and flora, from the magnificent beauty of
Emerald Paradise to the bleak wasteland of Desolace Structures &
Weapons -- buildings, transports, arms, and armor Cinematics -- from
storyboard to finished art Promotional -- full-page artwork, special
drawings from Korea, and the Blizzard 2003 Christmas Card Platform: PC
CD-ROM Genre: MMORPG This product is available for sale worldwide.

World of Warcraft
As the 9 million players of World of Warcraft (the most popular
multiplayer online game) eagerly await the games new expansion, WRATH
OF THE LICH KING, WildStorm and Blizzard have created this hardcover
graphic novel that takes readers inside this new realm. Written by
Blizzard Creative Director Micky Neilson and featuring art by Ludo
Lullabi and Tony Washington, this rollicking adventure follows as the
Lich King's plague of undeath ravages the human kingdom of Lordaeron.
Hidden away, a mighty blade is forged from a dark orb! In the hands of
Highlord Alexandros Mograine, the blade will become legend. In time,
both blade and man will become . . . Ashbringer.

World of Warcraft: War Crimes
Medivh, a powerful wizard and warrior, is torn between the forces of
light and dark as he struggles to fulfill his destiny and make a
choice between good and evil, a decision that could seal the fate of
his entire world.

World of Warcraft
An exceptionally illustrated fiction for millions of Blizzard fans,
Diablo III: Book of Cain is the source book for Blizzard
Entertainment's Diablo franchise and the best-selling Diablo III game,
as told by the games' core narrator, Deckard Cain. In Blizzard
Entertainment’s Diablo® and Diablo II, the recurring character of
Deckard Cain delivered quests, accompanied the brave adventurer, and,
as the last of the Horadrim, provided a link to the greater history of
the world of Sanctuary. Ever mysterious during these appearances, Cain
hinted at a larger story, providing snippets of it in his notebook.
Diablo III: Book of Cain is Cain’s formal record of this greater
tale—a dissertation on the lore of the Diablo universe, told by one
who has witnessed and participated in some of the epic events that
make up the eternal conflict between the High Heavens and the Burning
Hells. Designed as an “in-world” artifact from the Diablo universe,
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Diablo III: Book of Cain includes Cain’s revealing meditations, as
well as dozens of sketches and color artworks depicting the angelic
and demonic beings who wage constant war with one another.

World of Warcraft
In this follow-up to her NY Times bestseller, ARTHAS, Christie Golden
delivers a sensational tie-in to the newest World of Warcraft game
expansion!

Warcraft: Of Blood and Honor
Enter and explore the World of Warcraft with this ultimate visual
guide World of Warcraft: The Ultimate Visual Guide reveals the realm
of Azeroth, exploring the fantasy universe of the world's most popular
online role-playing game. See the World of Warcraft in never-beforeseen-detail. Discover the world's in-depth history in the Chronicles
of Azeroth section, explore the back stories of key heroes and
villains such as Varian Wrynn and Thrall and uncover fascinating facts
about key locations such as Orgimmar. Behind the scenes information on
the making of the World of Warcraft, its community and its future will
satisfy the most inquisitive fan. Reveals stunning visuals drawn from
Blizzard's games, publications and trailers and images from DC Comics'
World of Warcraft comic book series. An unmissable up-to-date
companion for both die-hard fans and newcomers to the World of
Warcraft.

Warcraft: Durotan: The Official Movie Prequel
Blizzard Entertainment and Dark Horse Books are thrilled to present
the next installment of the wildly popular World of Warcraft Chronicle
series. Volume 2 will reveal more sought-after details about the game
universe's history and mythology. Showcasing lush, all-new artwork
from fan favorites such as Peter Lee, Joseph Lacroix, and Alex Horley,
this tome is sure to please all fans--casual and collector alike.

The World of Warcraft Pop-Up Book
Offers an illustrated, in-depth look at the history and mythology of
the World of Warcraft game universe.

World of Warcraft: The Official Cookbook
"An amnesiac washes up on the shores of Kalimdor, starting the epic
quest of the warrior Lo'Gosh and his unlikely allies, Broll Bearmantle
and Valeera Sanguinar. Striking uneasy relationships with other races,
as well as each other, they must fight both the Alliance and the Horde
as they struggle to uncover the secrets of Lo'Gosh's past!" -- Back
cover.
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